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Subject: FW: NLH - 2013 Amended GRA - Motions Day Schedule - IC Response

From: Paul L. Coxworthy  
Sent: May-12-15 11:50 AM 
To: NL Public Utilities Board  
Subject: RE: NLH - 2013 Amended GRA - Motions Day 
 
Dear Ms. Blundon, 
 
The Island Industrial Customers are still in the course of reviewing Hydro’s responses to the Requests for 
Information, and are not in a position to advise today regarding whether the Motion Day, presently scheduled 
for May 20, 2015, will be required. We expect to be in a position to so advise before the end of this week. 
 
We trust this is in order. 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul Coxworthy 

 




